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QUESTIONS? Call the 24-Hour Construction Hotline: 206-296-4081 

Emergency sewer pipe replacement on 102nd Avenue Southeast during week of Feb. 17 
 

Traffic reduced to one lane at Southeast Sixth Street intersection 
 
Traffic on 102nd Avenue Southeast will be reduced to one lane near Southeast Sixth 
Street to accommodate emergency sewer pipe replacement work. Traffic reductions 
began this morning and will occur between 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. for one or possibly two days 
as crews work to install temporary sewer bypass piping in 102nd Avenue Southeast.  
Traffic will again be reduced to one lane approximately a week later to remove the 
bypass piping. 
 
Traffic on 102nd Avenue Southeast will share the northbound lane. Traffic personnel will 
be onsite to ease congestion around the work site. 
 
Parking spaces along the western border of the Village Garden Apartment's single level 
complex will be inaccessible during work hours.  Tenants relying on those spots should 
seek to plan to park elsewhere during work hours or contact the 24-hour project 
information number (206-296-4081) to request King County's help in finding alternate 
arrangements. 
 
The affected pavement surface in 102nd Avenue Southeast will be fully restored as part 
of the final work site restoration at the end of the project. 
 
King County appreciates the community's patience during this unanticipated emergency 
work. 
 
What to Expect 
• 102nd Avenue Southeast reduced to one lane during the sewer by-pass pipe 

installation and subsequent by-pass removal efforts. 

• Traffic personnel on site to ease traffic congestion around the work site. 

• No parking in the Village Garden Apartment's western parking strip during work 
hours to accommodate traffic passing by the site.   

• This emergency work will occur weekdays between 7 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
 
King County is upgrading the Bellevue Pump Station to protect public health and the 
environment.  The existing pump station is more than 40 years old and must be 
expanded to accommodate Bellevue's growing wastewater treatment needs.   
King County is committed to being a good neighbor.  Please direct questions or 
comments to the 24-hour project hotline: 206-296-4081. 
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-684-1235 | 711 (TTY Relay) 


